
SPM
SUICIDE PREVENTION MONTH

CONNECT TO PROTECT: 
SUPPORT IS WITHIN REACH
WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER

   1

Call a battle buddy 
to go rock climbing. 
Scaling to the top 
is a great bonding 
experience.

   2

Find a healthy recipe 
and cook with a 
Family member. 
It makes eating 
together even more 
enjoyable!

   3

Gardening can be 
relaxing but requires 
some labor, ask a 
friend if they’d like 
to join the fun.

   4

Take a break and get 
out for a hike or hit 
the gym. Physical 
activity can help 
clear your mind.

   5

Text a fellow Soldier 
and go for a run to 
start the morning 
right! It’s physically 
and mentally 
refreshing.

   6

Bring a sibling to a 
yoga class. Together 
you can relax your 
body and your mind!

   7

Call on your unit 
for a two-man 
buddy tennis match. 
Doing fun activities 
can help you feel 
energetic.

   8

Focus on your 
self-care by 
meditating, practicing 
mindfulness, or 
praying for 15 
minutes.

   9

Go kayaking with a 
buddy. Teamwork 
will make your 
relationship 
stronger!

   10

Sit down with 
your spouse and 
discuss budgeting. 
Financial readiness 
significantly reduces 
stress.

   11

Gather your 
colleagues for a 
game of mini golf. A 
relaxing and fun way 
to connect with your 
team.

   12

Is a Family 
member behaving 
differently? Pull 
them aside and have 
a chat.

   13

Contact a Soldier 
and ask about their 
day. Let them know 
if you’ve had a rough 
day, it’s a great 
conversation starter! 

   14

Take your spouse 
out for date night. 
Stay connected and 
keep the bond going 
strong.

   15

If you see a new 
recruit struggling to 
blend in, take them 
out for coffee and 
get to know them. A 
strong team works 
together!

   16

Get online and play 
a video game with a 
stranger. You never 
know how a new 
friendship forms but 
it’s one more person 
to get together with.

   17

Feeling blue? Go 
out to a music 
festival and meet 
new people with the 
same taste in songs!

   18

Volunteer with 
a partner at a 
soup kitchen. 
Helping others is 
a very rewarding 
experience!

   19

Reach out to a 
leader for safety 
tips on how to store 
firearms. Storing 
lethal means 
properly saves lives!

   20

In need of spiritual 
guidance? Connect 
with your unit 
chaplain. They’re 
there to listen to and 
guide you through 
any concerns or 
problems you may 
be experiencing.

   21

Going on an 
adventure takes you 
out of the mundane 
daily grind.

   22

If you’re thinking 
about suicide, call: 
988 for the 988 
Suicide and Crisis 
Lifeline.

   23

Sign up for 
coaching/counseling 
at https://www.
militaryonesource.
mil/ 

   24

Find resources 
through the Army 
Suicide Prevention 
Program at https://
www.armyresilience.
army.mil/suicide-
prevention/index.
html.

   25

If you’re in crisis, 
visit www.
veteranscrisisline.
net/get-help/chat 
to talk to caring 
professionals. Support 
is free, anonymous, 
and confidential.

   26

Develop active 
listening skills. 
Schedule ACE-SI 
training through your 
local installation 
ASAP office or the 
SP2 Manager. https://
go.usa.gov/xFv6n

   27

Attend an ARD 
webinar with a 
friend to learn 
more about suicide 
prevention. https://
connect.apan.org/
rtvby76iofpi/

   28

Text 838255 for the 
Military Crisis Line 
if you or someone 
you know needs help 
immediately.

   29

There are people out 
there with the same 
thoughts as you. 
Find a support group 
to connect. https://
afsp.org/find-a-
support-group/

   30

Find out how to 
properly dispose of 
medication to reduce 
chances of accidental 
overdose. Search by 
zip code at https://
go.usa.gov/xSN6R

30-DAY SPM CHALLENGE
THIS IS OUR ARMY.
@ArmyResilience
www.armyresilience.army.mil
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